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Resolution n° 8-2018-e 

Appointment of Interim Board Chair 

 

 

The Unitaid Board wishes to extend its deep appreciation to Ambassador Celso Amorim for 
his work as Unitaid Board Chair. As Ambassador Amorim is currently unable to fulfil the 
functions of the Chair, the Board has exceptionally invited Ambassador Marta Mauras to 
assume this role in her personal capacity on an interim basis. Her appointment is from 
Monday 18 June until such time as an election can be held, which may be either at the 
December 2018 Board meeting or the June 2019 Board meeting, whichever is earliest. The 
Board is grateful to Ambassador Mauras for taking on this responsibility and looks forward 
to a strong ongoing relationship with Ambassador Amorim. 

 

 

        
Sarah Boulton 
Vice-Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board  

Date: 8 June 2018 

 
 


